
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you,    

The School Reopens for the students of Pre primary section on Monday, 23rd June 2025 with Timings 9:00 am 

to 1:00 pm (Monday to Friday) Every Saturday will remain off for all the students of pre primary section.  

Mandatory Guidelines:- 

1. Students coming on their own to reach school latest by 8:50am.  

2. Students to carry One Tiffin with spoon – having proper Chappati & Vegetables in it, as school 

discourages students from eating Junk Food. 

3. Students availing Cafeteria services will be served meal from Monday, 23 rd June 2025 onwards. 

4. It is mandatory for all the students to carry a Table Napkin and Apron.  

5. Kindly send an extra set of home clothes in a packet & labelled with the name of your child & 

class. We will keep it in class, for it to be used in an emergency situation.  

6. Kindly send the complete Book set and stationary of your ward to school on the first day i.e. 

Monday, 23rd June. Kindly ensure that all the books & notebooks are covered & labelled properly 

with the name & class of your child. 

Thanking You, 

Regards, 
 

 

 

Mrs. Sumita Minhas 

Principal 
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21st June, 2025 

 

 

 
 


